
 

 

Injury Insurance for the player 

 

Dear All Tournament Participants 

 

We are very pleased that you take part in KOREA OPEN in 2018. 

We would like to have the player’s passport number to buy an accident insurance for the 

each player who will participate in KOREA OPEN. 

It would be a pleasure to get the passport number from you as soon as possible for smooth 

operation. Please, send your passport number to wheelchairkr@daum.net 

If you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We are eagerly looking forward to your visit in May and wish you have a good luck. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Bum Ju Lee 

Secretary General 

Korea Tennis Association for the Disabled 
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